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From: Nicole Wright <nicole@tuppsbrewery.com>
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 2:14 PM
To: Linda Jones
Subject: McKinney Music Fest Grant
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Hey Lindal
Here's our official "resignation" letter for the Music Fest.

TUPPS has decided to cancel its Music Festival originally planned for April 2020 and postponed to May 2021. Since the
time of our original plans, another large music event has been scheduled for McKinney in the month of June. TUPPS is
planning an alternative event for Fall 2021 that would continue to highlight music, but also highlight local restaurants
through a food truck event, including participation of local vendors and many family friendly activities. We do plan to
present a grant application to MCDC for this event in the near future and are grateful for the opportunity to serve our
community through your support.
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